
 

 

The PaTTAN Literacy for Low Incidence work group is asking 
for YOUR support in understanding literacy instruction for 

students with complex learning needs.  
 

The survey (link and QR code below) will ask you questions 
about the current status of reading and writing instruction 

for your students. 
 

The survey information will be used to help PaTTAN develop 
and provide continued and targeted literacy support for 

educators and care givers.  

Thank you in advance for all your hard work and providing us 
with information that can support students, educators, and 

families. 

YOU are making a DIFFERENCE! 

https://bit.ly/pattanlitforall 




